
January 2024: Training Information 
 
Dear Colleagues,  
  
We’re excited to invite you to training on WCU’s new Student Information System – RamPortal!  
  
RamPortal, the system replacing myWCU, will be used for fall 2024 class selection & advising beginning 
in March 2024. Please join us for training to learn how to support students through the registration 
process and discover the tools that will be available to assist with advising and degree completion.  
  
Visit the RamPortal Training website to register for a session. 

https://www.wcupa.edu/academicEnterpriseSystems/student-system-modernization/training.aspx


  
  

We are looking forward to partnering with you in our implementation of RamPortal. 

https://www.wcupa.edu/academicEnterpriseSystems/student-system-modernization/training.aspx


 
Best, Megan  
  
Megan Jerabek 

Senior Associate Vice President for Enrollment Systems & Services 

Associate Provost for Student Persistence  
Co-Director, Moon Shot for Equity 

West Chester University of Pennsylvania | 25 University Ave | West Chester, PA 19383 

Ph: (610) 436-3541 | Fx: (610) 436-2370 | registrar@wcupa.edu| wcupa.edu/registrar 

  
 Please note that I do not expect a reply from you on evenings and weekends. 
  
This communication and its attachments contain information that is confidential. It is intended only for the named 
recipients. If you received this communication and you are not a named recipient, please do not read, distribute, 
copy, or alter this email. Furthermore, if you received this message in error, please inform the sender immediately 
and promptly delete or destroy any record of this email. Please note: Although precautions have been taken for 
virus protection, West Chester University cannot be held responsible for any loss or damage that can occur from 
this message or its attachments. 
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